Young, Shaneka
J_

From: Wachtel, John S.

Sent: Friday, December 28, 2018 2:18 PM

To: Young, Shaneka

Cc: Richardson, Jacquelin S,; Harris, Helen J.; Osoba, Teresa D.
Subject: FW: AHAC 2019

Shaneka,

Leslie Suskin has resigned from the AHAC. We do not need to replace her at this time. Please let me know if you have
any gquestions.

Thanks,

John

From: Leslie and Marc Suskin [mailto:office@suskinrealty.com]
Sent: Friday, December 28, 2018 12:46 PM

To: Wachtel, John S.

Subject: Re: AHAC 2019

John-

I hope you had a nice Christmas and that 2019 is good to you and your family.

I would like to give up my spot on the committee so that another citizen can explore the process. I've enjoyed
my tenure.

Thanks,

Leslie Suskin

SUSKIN REALTY, INC.

3131 NW 13th street #6

Gainesville, F1 32609

352-373-7513

office@suskinrealty.com

Please be advised that email correspondence is not binding and no representations can be made on behalf of buyers or sellers.
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On Fri, Dec 28, 2018 at 10:32 AM Wachtel, John S. <wachteljsi@cityofpainesville.org> wrote:
Hello AHAC Members,

Please note that AHAC will not meet in January 2019. As we have discussed, AHAC's primary goal in 2019 is
to approve a Local Housing Assistance Plan (LHAP), which basically, explains how the City will use the funds
provided by the State Housing Initiative Partnership (SHIP) Program. The current LHAP is attached to this
email. If you take a few moments to review the LHAP, you will see that it contains a great deal of detail about
each of the Program's strategies. Over the next few months we can talk and read about each of these strategies
and the rationale behind each one. We can also talk and read some about the SHIP Program on thc State lcvel,
including its history and how the money is raised and spent. Once we have an understanding of the State and
Local SHIP Programs, we can think about gathering additional public input and a schedule for adoption.
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